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Good morning,

[ am a Territory resident and I am concerned about the Territory Coordination Bill.

I was born in Darwin and have lived here almost all of my life. I do not think it is fair that
the Territory Coordinator legislation should be passed. It appears the community
recommendations that I agreed with were ignored. The power it gives the Chief Minister
and Territory Coordinator doesn't seem fair or democratic.

Please give the public a better reason for this legislation - it doesn't make sense.

Kind regards,

Grace F





